November 28, 2016

The regular monthly meeting of the North Union Board of Education was held on November 28, 2016 at 6:00 pm in the Board Room, High School Campus.

Members present – Bierstedt, Miller, Nielsen, VonBank, Walker Others present – Supt Schueller, Secretary Rogers, Principal Zotz, Principal Dearie

Walker moved to approve the agenda as presented; Miller seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Reports were received by Princ Dearie, Princ Zotz, and Supt Schueller.

Nielsen made a motion to approve the consent agenda, approving the prior meeting minutes, bills, and financial reports as presented; Bierstedt seconded. Unanimous ayes,

Bierstedt moved to approve the SBRC application requesting funding authority in the amount of \$7,327.10 for increasing enrollment of students that were not on our 2015-2016 certified enrollment count; Miller seconded, Unanimous ayes.

Miller moved to approve the SBRC application requesting funding authority in the amount of \$90,244 for open enrolled out students that were not on our 2015-2016 certified enrollment count; Nielsen seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Nielsen moved to approve the Limited English Proficiency SBRC application requesting funding authority in the amount of \$1,465.42; Walker seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Walker moved to approve Derrick White's request for early graduation if all graduation requirements are met by the end of the first semester; Nielsen seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Miller moved to approve the updated board policy 200 series; Bierstedt seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Nielsen moved to approve the updated board policy 600 series; Walker seconded. Unanimous ayes,

Miller moved to approve the Resolution of Support: Promise of Iowa Public Education Campaign; Nielsen seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Walker moved to approve the Equipment Breakdown Insurance coverage for the 2016-2017 year; Miller seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Bierstedt moved to approve Victor Carranza as high school special education paraeducator for the remainder of the 2016-17 school year; Nielsen seconded. Unanimous ayes.

The next regular meeting was tentatively set for December 19th at 6:00 pm in the Board Room, High School Campus.

Walker made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Miller seconded. Unanimous ayes.

Jennifer VonBank, President

Erin Rogers, Secretary